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File #:  Version: A342-17 Name: Communication from Jason Roetz, Fast Signs, on
behalf of owner Kristina Campbell, requesting
permission to place a sign over City right-of-way at
1501 Washington Avenue. Jason Roetz and Kristina
Campbell invited to the meeting. (Res No. 0149-17)

Status:Type: Communication Passed

File created: In control:4/18/2017 Public Works and Services Committee

On agenda: Final action: 5/2/2017

Title: Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from Jason Roetz, Fast Signs, on behalf of owner Kristina
Campbell, requesting permission to place a sign over City right-of-way at 1501 Washington Avenue.
(Res No. 0149-17)

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 04-25-17: That the property owner,
Kristina Campbell, at 1501 Washington Avenue is granted permission to install a stationary projecting
sign, as requested, with the stipulation that a hold harmless agreement be executed and a $150.00
processing fee paid, in accordance with the State Statute 66.0425, Privileges in Streets.

Fiscal Note: There will be no cost to the City of Racine.

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. 342-17 Sign 1501 Washington Ave

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Approved as PresentedCommon Council5/2/2017 A Pass

Recommended For ApprovalPublic Works and Services
Committee

4/25/2017 A

Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from Jason Roetz, Fast Signs, on behalf of owner Kristina
Campbell, requesting permission to place a sign over City right-of-way at 1501 Washington Avenue.
(Res No. 0149-17)

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 04-25-17: That the property
owner, Kristina Campbell, at 1501 Washington Avenue is granted permission to install a stationary
projecting sign, as requested, with the stipulation that a hold harmless agreement be executed and a
$150.00 processing fee paid, in accordance with the State Statute 66.0425, Privileges in Streets.

Fiscal Note: There will be no cost to the City of Racine.
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